
*** PUBLIC NOTICE *** 

 

Town of Holland 

Tuesday, September 26, 2023 

6:30 p.m. 

 

The public is hereby notified that there will be a public meeting held for the residents of 

Gaynor Rolling Hills Addition on Tuesday, September 26, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. to discuss an 

upcoming stormwater project. 

 

A quorum of Committee and Town Board members may be in attendance for information 

gathering purposes.  No official Town business will take place at this event. 

 

Marilyn Pedretti 

Town Clerk 

Posted 9/21/23 

 


